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The Accounts of the Kent County Bowling Association and all the underlying records and information have  been provided to Philip Landergan of Landergan & Co Ltd of 26 Burney Street London SE10 8EX . They have confirmed that the Balance Sheet and Income and Expenditure Accounts and the Explanations are in accordance with the records of the Association . 
The Accounts have also been presented to and approved by the Management Committee  .
The Income and Expenditure Account , Balance Sheet and Explanations have already been circulated and I will be happy to answer any questions .
The Accounts of the Association as at 30th September 2019 are in my opinion in a very satisfactory state .
 For 2019 Provisionally I can report that Male Membership has fallen from 5655 to 5454 . We  have lost  Bromley Common , Cray Valley and North Kent Magistrates and wait to hear from Cliftonville and Hawkhurst . Ladies Membership has fallen from 2708 to 2607and  have lost   Bromley Common , Cray Valley , Sussex Road  . wait to hear from Instead Rise , Leaveland . We also gained Penge Conservatives 
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